meeting in November. Join us in December for our annual holiday party.

The Official Newsletter of Brauer's Aviators AMA Club Charter # 1612 - www.brauersaviators.org

Volume XXXIV Issue 397

No November meeting!!!!

November 2022

President:

Joe Suarez 716-440-6348

Vice President: Kevin Borzilleri

716<u>-444-2950</u>

Secretary:

Mike Bucklaew 716-982-6275

Treasurer:

Al Herrington 716-553-5126

Newsletter Editor: Dan Yaeger <u>716-572-5886</u>

Field Marshall: Tom Welch

716-695-6053 Safety Officers:

Joe Suarez 716-694-8641

Webmaster:

Dave Raczka 716-458-5652

AMA Instructors: Dave Raczka

716-458-5652 Glenn Topolski 716-693-9848

Brian Mau 716-694-5884

Clarence Ragland 716-434-7965

Walt Blazynski

Jr.

716-688-0522 Dan Yaeger

716-572-5886

Club Historian: Will Burley

716-563-0754

After extensive testing (eating), we have chosen to have the holiday party at "The Ship". This is the same location where we had last year's holiday party. It's located at 5612 Tonawanda Creek Rd, Pendleton, NY. The party will be on Thursday December 8th starting at 6 with dinner to be served at 6:30. Members will have a choice of Roast Beef Sandwiches; Pulled Pork Sliders; Potato Salad; Pasta Salad and soft drinks (cash bar). Cost will be \$25 per person. Please RSVP to our Al Herrington by December 1st. RSVP to alherrington3@gmail.com or 716-553-5126. Checks can be sent to Al or bring cash or check to the party.

XMAS PARTY AT "THE SHIP" THURSDAY DECEMBER 8TH

NO NOVEMBER MEETING!

It was decided during the summer that we would go with every other month to meet. So, we will NOT be

NEW TREASURER - WELCOME AL HERRINGTON

We'd like to thank our treasurer Glenn Topolski for his years of service to the club. As he will be moving south sometime soon, we were in need of a new treasurer to finish out his term. Al Herrington stepped forward to accept the position. Welcome Al!

2023 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

It's that time of year again. Attached to the newsletter is your renewal form for next year. Payment for 2023 dues can be sent to Al Herrington 6505 Amy Ln. Lockport, Ny 14094. Dues are to remain the same at \$50/year.

FIELD IS OPEN

Don't forget. The field is open for your use this fall. Even though most of the equipment has been stored under the shelter, you are still welcome to come out and do some autumn flying! Just remember to monitor road/parking lot conditions before driving back.